M.C.M.B.A. Meeting


February 28, 2000 @ 9:00 P.M.





Meeting Minutes





The board met to discuss sending the youth association to the state tournament.  The cost to send the youth association members who wanted to go to the state tournament was $210 dollars more than the expected amount of $300 dollars.  The board decided to send all youth members who signed up for the state tournament to the tournament.  The board voted to limit the amount the association spends next year on sending them to the state tournament at $300.  The board also voted to ask for help from the M.C.W.B.A. to send the youth association to the state tournament.


Mark Rogers and B.J. Marshall volunteered to sell strike pot tickets to help make up for the money needed to send the youth members to the state tournament.





Adjourned 9:25 PM





Lewis Jones Jr.





M.C.M.B.A. secretary


 














